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Overview 

This bill modifies a consumer protection law requiring that repair shops provide a 

written estimate for work that will cost more than $100. The bill removes an 

exemption from the written estimate requirement for work costing over $7,500. 

Summary 

Section Description 

 Repairs. 

Defines “repair” to mean work performed for a total price of more than $100. 

 Required notice to be displayed. 

Requires retailers to conspicuously display a sign stating that the shop is required to 
provide a written estimate for repairs costing more than $100 and that the final price 
cannot exceed the written estimate by more than ten percent. 

 

Minnesota House Research Department provides nonpartisan legislative, legal, and information services to the Minnesota 
House of Representatives. This document can be made available in alternative formats. 

www.house.mn.gov/hrd | 651-296-6753 | 155 State Office Building | St. Paul, MN 55155 


